
 
  

NEWS RELEASE 

Intrepid Metals Provides Investor Relations Update 
 

February 9, 2024    (TSXV:INTR) (OTCQB:IMTCF) 

VANCOUVER, BRITISH COLUMBIA, Intrepid Metals Corp. (TSXV:INTR) (OTCQB:IMTCF) 
(“Intrepid” or the “Company”) announces that further to its press release of December 28, 2023 it has 
terminated its investor relations agreement with Planet Ventures Inc. effective February 9, 2024. No 
services have been provided and no fees have been paid. The Company is currently evaluating the 
retention of a replacement investor relations service provider. 
 
About Intrepid Metals Corp. 
 
For more information, visit www.intrepidmetals.com. 
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For further information regarding this news release, please contact: 

Ken Brophy, CEO 
604-681-8030 
info@intrepidmetals.com 
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